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Newsletter News

Memories of our
Holiday
Extravaganza!

Women in the News:
I hope this link is good!! The following tidbit about women and higher education popped
up in my FB feed and I wondered if it might be a nice blurb in our newsletter:

https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1BV465GhZ3/

Jackie Hallifax

January Zoom
Meeting

New Member:
Welcome to our newest
member Gretchen Cruz!

American Association
of University Women

January 7th, 6pm
(Zoom link to be sent by Sally

Jacoby Murphy)
Tracey Tremaine, co-owner of
Tremaine Landscaping of the

Finger Lakes, on women in
unconventional careers, how she
got there and how we can help
young women and girls see new

possibilities open to them.
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February Zoom Meeting
Feb. 4th, 6pm

Ellie Burke, co-owner of Highland
Tree Farm, on women in

unconventional careers, how she
got there and how we can help
young women and girls see new

possibilities open to them.

communications.bathbranch.aauw@
gmail.com

Send anything you want in the
newsletter or social media here!

New Email Alert!

https://www.facebook.com/aauwbath/
https://bath-ny.aauw.net/
https://www.aauw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1BV465GhZ3/


From Annie and Bridget

Happy New Year!

We are looking to streamline the content for the
AAUW Newsletter. Below is a new email you will start
receiving newsletters from, so save it!

communications.bathbranch.aauw@gmail.com

Please also send anything you want for the
Newsletter to this email. We will also use pictures and
information for our social media.

This small change will help keep our co-chairs in sync,
as well as make it easier for everyone else. Your
communication destination: 

communications.bathbranch.aauw@gmail.com

Thank you!

Communications Co-Chair Message
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